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Lincsters 
Lincoln Hills Golf Course  

W: https://www.lincsters.com   
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Well, you too can be 99. Just keep living, there’s nothing to it. Pat Morgan 
 
Captain’s Corner 
 
It was so nice to read the article about our own fearless Pat Morgan in the 
September issue of the NCGA magazine.  I forgot to credit Linda Salmon 
for alerting the NCGA about Pat’s ongoing spirit and “can do” attitude. If 
you have something that you think would be of interest to golfer’s please 
contact Linda Salmon. NCGA is always looking for material. 
 
I’ve missed the Tin Cup tournament (I have to plan my vacations better!), 
but I’m sure a great time was had by all, thanks to Marie Bossert and Carol 
Sexton for putting this on. 
 
Unfortunately, I am getting pushback from the pro-shop on slow play. You 
have to keep up with the group in front of you and keep play under 2.5 
hours.  Please pick up at 10 if you are having a bad hole.  There will be 
repercussions from the pro-shop if we do not comply.   
 
Jane Hall 
Captain 
 

Lincsters are a GIFT (Golf, Integrity, and Friendships Treasured) 

 

 
 
                                           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

September Birthdays 

Darlynne Giorgi 2 

Linda Mateer 2 
Georgia Richie-
Lynch 2 

Teresa Jacobsen 8 

Pat McMurray 10 

Shirley Varner 10 

Janet Alder 13 

Lora Finnegan 14 

Lorayne Henderson 17 

Rosemary Hickman 21 

Betsy Williams 21 
 

  
 

 Upcoming Events 
 

General Meeting 
September 18th 
11:30 (after golf) 

Heights Room - OC 
 

 
Breast Cancer 

Tournament  
and 

Luncheon 
Oct 9th 

 
 

 

BREAST CANCER TOURNAMENT – OCTOBER 9, 2024 

We are in the final push to collect donations and make this 
the best tournament on record.   

Now it is your job to do your part and obtain the donations 
and sponsorships. If you’re having work done at your 
home it’s an excellent time to ask for a donation when 
your hand them your payment. Contact Jan Varin at 
jvarin@sbcglobal.net or 916-316-9594 if you have questions 
or need some help.     



 

----REMEMBER----- 
 PLAY READY GOLF AND KEEP UP WITH THE GROUP IN FRONT OF YOU 

 

 

   No New Members 

 
It’s been a slow summer. 

 

Holiday Par Tee 

 & General 
Meeting 

December 3rd 

More helpers are 
needed for this major 
event. 

Especially needed is 
help with the program 
and video 
presentation. 

Please Contact  
Susan Mox for more 
information at:  
 
408-408-858-1513  
Susan.mox@gmail.com 

 

THIS IS A REMINDER TO SIGN IN AT THE KIOSK ON TEE-TIME DAYS. 
 
CANCEL VIA GOLF GENIUS AFTER SATURDAY AND BEFORE 
TUESDAY EVENING. CHECK YOUR EMAILS ON TUESDAY EVENING 
IN CASE YOUR TEE TIME HAS BEEN CHANGED. SOMETIMES, WITH 
MULTIPLE CANCELLATIONS AFTER THE TEE SHEET HAS BEEN 
PUBLISHED, SHUFFLING PEOPLE AROUND IS UNAVOIDABLE. 
 

General Meeting – September 18, - 11:30 AM after Golf 

Please plan on attending. We will be discussing last minute details 
about the breast cancer tournament and our 2025 plans. 

We need people to step up to help run tournaments. Grab a friend 
and do it together. It’s the best way to meet people and get 
involved. 

GM Message 

I think the weather is taking a turn for the better and the beautiful 80-
degree weather is upon us and hopefully here to stay.  Let’s start seeing 
more of you come out and play some golf with the weather being 
perfect. 

We are consistently seeing range balls disappear from the driving range 
as well as the green range baskets, mainly the large baskets.  A 
reminder to everyone that the range balls and range baskets are 
property of Lincoln Hills and they are not to be taken off property.  I do 
know that sometimes Summit and Sierra members get range balls and 
maybe go home and come back later but please do not take any 
range balls or baskets home and leave them at the driving range.  
Since I have been at Lincoln Hills, I can’t believe how many baskets 
we’ve purchased because ours seem to disappear and as of lately the 
range balls are starting to disappear faster than ever.  Anytime our 
team sees any range balls or baskets anywhere other than the driving 
range such as in a cart or on the course, they will bring them back to 
The range.  Repeat offenses will possibly result in disciplinary action or 
range use restrictions. 

We will get a little busier with tournaments in September and October 
with a few days being closed for an outside event.  We are going to 
better communicate those days to the membership to help with 
planning out golf days and eliminating the need to have to get online 
right at 9:00 to try and book your tee times. 

Thanks 
Chad Bennett, PGA 
General Manager  


